
●​ We love the messages student organizations are sending. Keep them coming and we’re 
working on compiling a list of all messages in one Google Doc to then share with the 
administration of how we as a student body are in solidarity. 

●​ To student leaders drafting their messages: vetting the messages through SNMA is a 
valid option, but we should be mindful of the distinction between “we are in support of 
SNMA and this is in solidarity” vs “SNMA approves of this message and collaborated 
with us on creating this message.” 

●​ Reaching out to other schools, RFUMS alumni (being mindful about who we recruit), as 
potential collaborations/series of panels. Potentially engaging the office of diversity & 
inclusion in these efforts. 

CMS rising M2s-specific (but any school is welcome to adopt these action items): 
●​ We discussed every day, a new person could share an educational, helpful post in our 

class GroupMe (non-announcements group). We should be mindful of providing some 
context to these messages rather than drop a post. We could provide links to the source 
of the shared post and ways to further educate oneself should one choose to engage.  

●​ Class council is drafting a message to send out to our class tomorrow with included 
action items. We ideally want to sign off as individuals in support, to then state not only 
student organizations, but an x number of students also stand in solidarity and are 
pushing for these certain changes. 

 


